NEGTC

March 2017

Issue 5



March Newsletter

Closed for Spring Vacation April 24 – April 29

(There are no make-ups for spring vacation as this is not part of a paid session)

Session 5: May 1 - June 24, 2017

Our coaches will begin preparing for the year end Recital towards the end of March. All preschool, recreational, cheer tumbling & preteam classes will participate in the Recital.. Teams do not participate. The format of each class will be changed to accommodate rehearsal of recital routines. After warm-ups, the coach will instruct their first event as usual. During the last 20 minutes of class, all gymnasts will work independently or as a group on their recital routine. Every gymnast is encouraged to perform an individual routine as well as a group routine. Beginner levels will most likely perform two group routines, as they have not yet mastered enough individual skills to perform alone.

Mark your calendars for the recital: Preschool, Fri. June 16, Rec & Cheer Tumbling, Sat., June 17 Preteam TBA

Classes are cancelled June 16 & 17
Make-ups will be held on June 3
(Preschool & Rec 12:15-1:15)

Office Hours

Monday: 3:00pm-8:00pm

Tuesday 9:00am-1:30pm 3:00-8:00pm

Wed 9:00am-1:30pm 3:00-8:00pm

Thurs 9:00am-1:30pm 3:00-8:00pm

Friday Office Closed

Sat 8:00am-12noon

REMINDERS

- •Now accepting Summer Camp & Summer Class registrations. Please consider our camps if you are looking for summer daycare for your kids. Our prices are reasonable.
- •Fall registrations begin on May 15th.
- •Check the Current Events Board in the lobby & mezzanine for reminders and latest information.



























How Do You Get Selected For Pre-Team and Team?

We are approached many times with questions on our pre-team and team selection process. Hopefully, this will answer some questions. All staff will submit a referral list to Tim on gymnasts who are between the ages of 3 thru 10 and have demonstrated exceptional ability in some of the following areas: Strength development, flexibility, listening skills development, attentiveness in making corrections, grasping skills easily and learning quickly, dedicated attendance, total parent support. Students who are recommended will receive a letter in April from our office stating that he/she has been recommended. These parents must attend a mandatory parent meeting at NEGTC in April. Letters will be sent to those recommended. All details regarding the pre-team program will be provided at this meeting. Pre-team gymnasts must train during the summer, June 26 – August 25 (closed the week of July 3-7...only open for camps) – save your questions for the meeting.

Xcel Teams

We offer a competitive program called Xcel. It is an alternative optional competitive program for children who may or may not have competed in the USA Gymnastics Junior Olympic Program. It requires less time commitment than our traditional team program. This team will train 4-8 hours per week depending on the level and will compete 6-8 times per year. Staff will make recommendations to us for this summer. Parents will receive a letter in April if your child has been recommended.



SUMMER CAMP PROGRAM – Great Pricing & Discounts Do you need daycare for your kids while you are at work during the summer? Ask about Camp Programs, reasonably priced!

NEGTC is once again offering a Summer Gym and Swim Camp program running from June 26 - August 25. Our salt water pool is always a splash hit and we look forward to this year!! Private swim lessons are offered as well. New contests and themes every week with a variety of activities including gymnastics, games, group challenges, arts and crafts, and much more!

Children can sign up by the week, day or half day with extended care hours available.



Great Rates (ask about additional discounts)

Registration: \$25 (new members only)

Full Day: \$55 (per day), \$225 (per week)

Half Day: \$40 (per day), \$175 (per week)

Extended Care: \$5/am, \$5/pm (per day)

Stop by the office today for details and a brochure!